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Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From: Di Khursandi _

Sent: Tuesday, 20 November 2018 11:49 AM
Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

To:
I I

20.11.18
Dear Sir/Madam
Healthy doctors result in healthy patients

Under the current legislation doctors are deterred from seeking appropriate and necessary psychological
and physical help in consultations with their medical practitioners.

The Queensland bill relating to mandatory reporting should be amended to be consistent with the
Western Australian law, to encourage doctors (and medical students) in difficulty to freely access essential

medical care.

Yours faithfully

Dr Diana Khursandi
MA BM BCh DObstRCOG FRCA FANZCA
QDHP Board member






